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IFR FLIGHTS DEPARTING BELIZE ENTERING THE MEXICO FIR  
 
          In a Letter of Agreement signed between Merida Air Traffic Control 
Center (ACC) and CENAMER Air Traffic Control Center (ACC) on the 25th 
June, 2011 CENAMER ACC and Merida ACC agreed that all IFR flights 
departing Philip S.W. Goldson International Airport on air traffic route 
B753/UB753 or B764/UB764 that will enter Mexico Flight Information 
Region (FIR) will now be channel via R899/UR899 CTM V38/UJ2 MID or 
via R899/UR899 CTM G765/UG765 CZM. All general aviation, private and 
commercial operators take note. This will not affect the G633/UG633 or 
R630/UR630. All other routes remains the same.  
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